COMMISSION ON AGING MINUTES

Date: Thursday, January 19, 2017, 2:00 p.m. — De Pere Community Center, Hickory Room
Members in attendance: Kathy Kane, Rachel Dickhut, Millie Bain, Ken Peterson, Carol Peters
Others present: Lori Tonn, Jenny Hammes, Dawn Barron

1. Approval of Minutes of the 11.17.16 Meeting

a.

b.

Minutes were approved.
Millie Bain motioned to approve the minutes and Rachel Dickhut seconded the motion.

2. Review of Tailgate Bingo

a.

b.

Tailgate Bingo was held on Friday, December 16, 2016. The event was a success with
approximately 40 people in attendance.

ADRC holds bingo on Mondays and Fridays, so it was suggested that we hold bingo on
another day of the week.

It was clarified that whenever possible, COA members attend and help at all group luncheon
bingos and the senior picnic.

3. Upcoming Programs

a.

oo o

Spaghetti Bingo, Wednesday, May 17, 2017. Spaghetti will be made ahead on Tuesday, May
16, 2017 in the Spruce Room kitchen. The event will be held upstairs in the Pine Room due
to Oil Painting classes.

Cribbage Tournament: Saturday, April 29, 2017.

Chili Bingo, Wednesday, November 15 in the Spruce Room.

AARP Smart Driver Program, Wednesday, April 5 in the Maple Room.

Foot Clinic, date to be announced.

4. Nutrition Program

a.

Mary Jo (M]) Williams is in charge of the ADRC Meal Program

5. Other Items
Lori Tonn announced it was her last day at the Community Center as she has taken a new job.
Everyone wished her well.

Rachel Dickhut motioned to adjourn the meeting at 2:30 p.m. and Ken Peterson seconded the motion.

Motion carried.

Next meeting will be held on Thursday, March 16, 2017 at 2:00 p.m. at the De Pere Community
Center — Hickory Room.

Minutes recorded by Dawn Barron
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